

July 10, 2019

Heavenly Brickks Chiaritable PO Box 721 Goldens Bridge, NY 10526-0721

Dear Heavenly,

Thank you for your recent gift

that was received on May 15, 2019!

We simply could not do everything we do without generous friends like you. Of course, maintaining the Memorial site — considered hallowed ground by so many veterans — depends on your financial support. Your kindness also ensures The Wall's healing legacy can reach far beyond Washington, D.C., through programs like *The Wall That Heals* and the *Education Resources* we provide to teachers everywhere. As the replica travels to communities large and small, many Americans who might never be able to travel to our nation's capital are able to honor all those who served.

If you would like to experience The Wall, in person or from afar, I hope you'll visit our website vvmf.org. Tips for visiting The Wall on the National Mall are there, as well as the schedule for the traveling replica so you can see when it will be near you. You can also read and post tributes to the hometown heroes we've lost on *The Wall of Faces* and the *In Memory Honor Roll*.

I am deeply grateful to receive gifts from across the country from people who share our commitment to keep the promise made to all our service members to "never forget" their service and sacrifices. Thank you for being one of those very generous individuals!

Sincerely,

Jim Knotts

President and CEO

P.S. Your gift means so much to all of us here. Did you know that your employer may match some of your gifts, even if you are retired? Simply contact your personnel/human resources office for more information. Thank you again.